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Dear Valued Teledyne FLIR Partner: 
 
Teledyne FLIR has experienced extended lead times for specific products due to the Global semi-conductor shortage. 
This is unfortunately affecting our ability to manufacture the FLIR E4. Our suppliers are working to rectify the situation; 
however, we will be unable to ship the E4 for the foreseeable future.  
 
Teledyne FLIR does offer three other models in the Ex product line and we are not experiencing the same component 
shortage with those products. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause you and our mutual customers. We also understand how 
important our products are to your customers and how much they rely on them.  
 
Thank you for your partnership, we will continue to update you when more information becomes available. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 

VP, Global Go to Market 
Teledyne FLIR LLC 
 

Subject: FLIR E4 
Component Shortage  


